
 
  

                       

 

 

 

    Presbytery Weekly E-Newsletter ~ December 3, 2021 

From the General Presbyter 

Dear Friends in Christ, 

The world seems to move at a faster pace every year. Maybe you remember when you were a child how the 

summer spread out before you with endless possibilities and every day was an adventure. Now it sometimes 

seems like a week is over in what feels like two days. We are nearing the end of another year and sometimes 

it seems like we just started it. Time is a strange thing and when we fail to live in the present, it goes very 

quickly. When we were younger, the most important thing was whatever we were doing at the moment. As 

we get older, the most important thing often seems to be in the future, so time slips away. 

Advent is an opportunity to slow down and notice what God is doing in the here and now while also 

remembering that we await the coming of God’s new creation. Advent is an invitation to see that God is 

present with us in the joy, the pain, the difficulties, and the opportunities in our lives and in the world. God 

has broken in on our desire to go our own way and God invites us to follow the way of grace and peace.  

Unfortunately, Advent coincides with the biggest cultural attempt to draw us away from God and toward 

commercialism and consumption. When we get caught up in the ways of the culture, we lose the opportunity 

to slow down and notice because we are too busy shopping, entertaining, and decorating to take time to 

remember the immensity of the change that God brought into the world with the birth of Jesus. I invite you 

to take some time during Advent to notice all the ways that God is at work and to remember the love and 

grace that changes the world. 

The presbytery office will be closed from December 20 to January 3 to give the staff a much-needed break. 

Our plan is to move the office on January 20 to First Presbyterian, Port Charlotte. We hope the move will be 

seamless but know that there may be a few glitches. You can always reach us by email or can call my cell 

phone. We will also be introducing our new website in the next couple of weeks. It is a work in progress, so 

some links will not be fully populated but our current site will no longer work at the end of the year. We hope 

you will find the new site to be much better to use and navigate. 

Advent blessings, 

Melana  

Around the Presbytery 

Position Openings: 
  

First Presbyterian Church, Sarasota 



Part-Time Sexton (Maintenance / 20 hours per week) 

Position Description 

Salary between $20-$22 per hour. 
Start date: January 2022 

Contact info@firstpressarasota.org with resume and any questions. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Siesta Key Chapel, Sarasota  

Part-Time Bookkeeper 

Position Description 

Pick Up Truck Needed 

Do you have a pick up truck that you would be willing to donate to Mision Peniel? 

The mission has a need to replace their 14-year old model. 
Pastor Miguel Estrada will be the main driver of the vehicle for the mission. 
If you have a truck to donate, please contact Pastor Miguel, 239-633-2181. 

Misión Peniel: a Ministry of Peace River Presbytery 

Web Site: www.misionpeniel.org 
  

As a mission of the  Presbytery, we rely on the churches of Peace River Presbytery  for 

100% of our budget.  Thank you for your faithful support of this presbytery ministry. 
  

For the latest updates, visit us on Facebook (Mision Peniel), Instagram (misionpenielimmokalee) 

and subscribe to our quarterly newsletter via our website. 
  

Contacts: 
Rev. Miguel Estrada, Pastor – miguel@peaceriverpresbytery.org 

Ruth DeYoe, Mission Coordinator – ruth@peaceriverpresbytery.org  

Covenant Partners of Peace River Presbytery 

Click on the links to visit each ministry’s web site: 
  

• Beth-El Farmworker Ministry – Wimauma:  www.beth-el.org  
• Cedarkirk Camp and Conference Center:  www.cedarkirk.org 

• Presbyterian Homes & Housing Foundation of FL:  www.phhf.com 

Prayer Needs 
  

Please pray for:  
  

·     Rev. Dr. Jeff DeYoe (Covenant, Ft. Myers) – health 

·     Mía Estrada (Pastor Miguel’s 7-year old daughter) – health 

·     Rev. Dr. Taylor Hill – health 

·     Afghanistan, Haiti, Cuba, Myanmar 

http://www.peaceriverpresbytery.org/files/Bulletin%20Board/Job%20Opportunities/2021/20211203%20-%20FPC%20Sarasota%20-%20Church%20Sexton.pdf
mailto:info@firstpressarasota.org
http://www.peaceriverpresbytery.org/files/Bulletin%20Board/Job%20Opportunities/2021/20211119%20-%20Siesta%20Key%20Chapel%20-%20Bookkeeper.pdf
http://www.misionpeniel.org/
mailto:miguel@peaceriverpresbytery.org
mailto:ruth@peaceriverpresbytery.org
http://www.beth-el.org/
http://www.cedarkirk.org/
http://www.phhf.com/


  

  

·     Our Nation 

·     The Congregations and Pastors of Peace River Presbytery 

·     Beth-El Farmworker Ministry (in Wimauma) 

·     Misión Peniel Farmworker Ministry (in Immokalee) 

·     Cedarkirk Camp and Conference Center 

·     Dan and Elizabeth Turk, PC(USA) Mission Co-Workers in Madagascar 

  Churches of Peace River Presbytery 

Go to Peace River Presbytery Churches 

to visit each of the church’s web sites. 

 

The Presbytery Newsletter is a weekly publication of Peace River Presbytery. 
If you wish to be unsubscribed from the distribution, or if you know someone who would like 

to receive the newsletter, please contact Lori Doyal at the Presbytery Office: 
lori@peaceriverpresbytery.org or 941-426-8421, ext. 401. 

http://www.peaceriverpresbytery.org/churches/peace-river-churches.html
mailto:lori@peaceriverpresbytery.org

